


Dear parishioners of Our Lady of the Mount and S. Katharine Drexel, 

Please remember to continue to donate funds or consider serving in some capacity to 

assist our three primary parish outreach programs: Hot Meals, Hope House/Hand Up, 

and Orchard Knob Middle School. On the memo line of your check, please indicate 

which ministry your gift supports. Remember that we have a drop safe (slot) outside 

the office to securely leave your donations after hours. Thank you for your continued 

support of these ministries! 

Also, please consider fulfilling an ongoing need for our parish: 

• Lectors (those who read at Mass) 

• Sacristans (those who set up for Mass and clean up after Mass) 

• Altar servers (those who assist the priest during Mass) 

• Catechists (those who teach the faith to our children on Sundays during the school 

year) 

• Leader for the Women’s Fall Bible study in the evening or possibly a weekday    

morning 

None of the above positions require any experience. However, a 3-hour training course 

(for adults only) in Safe Environment protocols is a requirement of the archdiocese. 

Once that training is completed, it is good for five years. 

Lastly, some very good news! Thanks to a generous donation from an anonymous    

donor, our Capital Campaign debt is now paid in full. Sincere thanks to all who        

contributed any amount these past years to help our parish retire this debt. 

God is Good. All the time! 

Fr. Mark 
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